From:

Sent: To: Friday, August 02, 2013 7:53 AM

COB\_mail

Subject:

Ajo Landfill Public Input

To the Pima County Commissioners:

Please do not consider placing a transfer station in the county "Yard" on Ajo Well Road. This is too close to our neighborhood and would be unacceptable to those of us who live here. It may be difficult to extend electricity to the existing landfill site, but it is certainly not impossible. According to what I observed at the public meeting on fees, you will make enough income on fees to pay for the electrical extension in a year or two. You also have a wonderful exemption to the Federal landfill laws here in Ajo as an impoverished and isolated small community, and it would be foolish to turn your back on that exemption.

Thank You,

Gene O'Meara, homeowner and property tax payer, 131 East 2nd Avenue Ajo, AZ 85321